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REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF
OCT 0 1 2019
Kenn E. Smith

Permit Section Manager, Bureau of Land
[llinois Environmental Protection Agency
1021 North Grand Avenue East

Post Office Box 19276

Springfield, Illinois 62794-9276

Re: Updated Site-Specific Risk Assessment for the Veolia Facility in Sauget. Il
Dear Mr. Smith:

In February 2019, the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) and the [llinois Attorney
General's Office (IAG), requested the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to
update the site-specific risk assessment (SSRA) completed in 2007, based on potential emissions
from the hazardous waste incinerators at the Veolia facility in Sauget, Illinois. Please find
enclosed a copy of the SSRA and Appendices.

Please contact Christopher Lambesis (lambesis.christopher@epa.gov, 312-886-3583) or Todd
Ramaly (ramaly.todd@epa.gov, 312-353-9317) of my staff if you have any questions.

Sincerely.
/i A
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D. Scott Ireland, Chief

Land and Chemicals Branch
Land, Chemicals & Redevelopment Division

Enclosures



cc w/enclosures: (electronic)

Andrew Armstrong, ILAG
Ignacio Arrézola, U.S. EPA
Matthew Dunn, [LAG
Maria Gonzalez, U.S. EPA
Melanie Jarvis, IEPA

Jane McBride, ILAG
Rachel Medina, ILAG
Kyle Rominger, IEPA
Thomas Hubbard, IEPA
Sunil Suthar, IEPA





